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No report cards

	The Upper Grand District School Board would like to inform parents and guardians that due to the impact of province-wide job

action, Elementary Progress Report Cards will not be going out as scheduled.

Like most public school boards in Ontario, Upper Grand is postponing Elementary Progress Reports, which were scheduled to go

out in November.

If the current labour situation is resolved, we will reassess the status of the fall Progress Reports. However, if job action continues,

there would likely be insufficient time for completion of the reports, as school staff will be focused on completing and distributing

Term 1 Report Cards.

We will continue to monitor the situation and its impact on elementary students. For updates please visit the UGDSB board website

at www.ugdsb.on.ca
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